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October 12th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

With respect to the accompanying letter,
I have made enquiries and cannot locate any student 
in such dire straits as Dean Carlisle refers to.

On the other hand, I have told the Dean 
himself if he can ascertain the name of the boy 
(and he tells me he is now making efforts) we will 
send for him at once and see what we can do.

Trusting this will be satisfactory,

Faithfully yours,

C^lA/VaroK^ -
DEAN.


